

## FACES NEWSLETTER

Welcome to this week's FACES newsletter.

## FACES AGM

The FACES Annual General Meeting (AGM) will be held in school at 9.30am on Thursday  $9^{th}$  May.

At this time, the following committee members will be standing down from their roles:

Chairperson - Emma Parsons
Vice Chairperson - Karen Turner-Morris
Treasurer - Nicola Drohan
Vice-Treasurer - Claire Moss
Secretary - Nicholi Thornton
Vice-Secretary - Sarah Poulton

The new proposed committee members, to be voted in at the meeting, are:

Chairperson - Nicholi Thornton Treasurer - Sarah Poulton

In addition to the voting, the outgoing Chairperson and Treasurer will be presenting their annual reports - copies of these will also be made available following the meeting - and plans/commitments for the following year will be discussed. All parents and carers are welcome to attend the meeting should they wish to do so.

## PRE-LOVED UNIFORM SALE - FRIDAY 10TH MAY

Our next pre-loved uniform sale will be held on Friday  $10^{th}$  May, from 2.45pm in the playground.

All items are £1, except for coats (£5) and hair scrunchies (10p).

If you have any <u>good quality</u> uniform that you no longer need, we would be grateful to receive any donations (especially summer items, jogging bottoms and Little Teds uniform). These can be left with the office or handed to a member of the FACES team.

## NEXT FACES MEETING - 16/05/19

Our next FACES meeting will be on Thursday  $16^{th}$  May at 8pm at The Quart Pot in Runwell. Come along to meet the new committee members and share any ideas you may have - we'd love to hear your views!

You can contact us through the school office or by emailing <a href="mailto:faces@wickfordcofe.essex.sch.uk">faces@wickfordcofe.essex.sch.uk</a>. Or come and find one of us in the playground - we'd love to hear from you!

THE FACES TEAM